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Brenda Taplin

From: Sue Betts 
Sent: 02 June 2023 10:40
To: Joanna Vincent
Subject: CPO Twickenham Riverside

Dear Joanna 
 
I am writing in support of the CPO for Twickenham Riverside site. This will enable the plans for the site to proceed. 
For over 40 years this site has been semi derelict and the new scheme will benefit the majority of Twickenham 
residents and encourage visitors to the town.  
Currently it is “something of nothing” and under used. 
 
Kind regards  
Sue Betts 

 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




